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Important Information

Thanks to the moms who helped with our Kielke Hot Lunch 

We enjoyed visiting with the parents who came out to our last

Parent Night. Together we decorated cookies and had good

conversation. 

In January our high school students will be ending the first

semester and having exams. Please see the exam schedule on

the other side of the newsletter.

First Day Back After Christmas Break is Monday, January 9th

Hot Lunch Thank You!
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High School Exam Week Schedule

FUN AT TMS


